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October, 2016 
 

 

Dear Friends of Saint Leonard Parish: 
 

Prayerful greetings and a heart filled with gratitude 

from Nora Huntley Home, India.  I am very happy to write 

you a short update on Nora’s Home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all very happy to see the sun and feel its warmth 

after continuous rains for 13 days and the city of 

Hyderabad is fully flooded.  All the residents are happy 

to resume their normal life and work programs.  The 

House Leader and the folks of Nora’s Home made plans to 

plant the second phase of our vegetable garden after a 

very good rainfall.  The day to day life of all residents is 

going on very smoothly and we are always thankful for 

countless blessings from God and grateful for all your 

unconditional support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

After a great deal of hard 

work, all the plans to start 

the dairy farm came to a 

reality!  The dairy farm is  

situated on four acres of 

land with a barn to 

accommodate 20 water 

buffaloes.  Ten buffaloes 

arrived in the third week of 

September, and we are waiting for the arrival of 10 more 

buffaloes next week.  The new 

project will be a great source 

of income generation and will 

help us to attain self-

sufficiency for the running of 

Nora’s Home.  I sincerely 

thank and appreciate your 

generosity, especially for 

“Helping to Prove Ma Wrong!” 
 

 

I do thank sincerely, the Friends 

of Nora’s Home and the staff of the 

Pastoral Centre for giving your 

valuable, precious time, resources 

and hard work.  I do thank Father 

Ray Huntley, who is a true 

inspiration for Nora’s Home.  

Thank you for your constant 

guidance, time and hard work! 
 

Please do continue to pray for us, 

support us and we keep you all in 

our prayers.  Thank you! 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Ramesh Nadava, Executive Director 

Nora Huntley Home for the Disabled 
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In their continuing effort to support the Nora 

Huntley Home for the Disabled, the Friends of 

Nora’s Home in our parish invite you to attend 

the Third Annual Fundraiser Auction on 

Saturday, October 22, 2016, at the Gaul Centre 

(5310 Union Hwy, River Ryan).    The event will 

begin with a lunch after the 4:00 PM Mass.  

Viewing of auction items will take place at 6:30 

PM and the Auction will begin at 7:00 PM.  

Admission is $10 per person, and tickets are 

available at the Pastoral Centre (5310 Union 

Highway; 902-862-2255).  Also, we are still 

accepting donations of crafts, paintings, 

special baked items or any other item you think 

would be suitable for auction.  For donations or 

for tickets, please call Viola Penny, (902-862-

7366), Cathy Grechuk (902-862-2624) or Janet 

O’Connell (902-862-2694).  For more 

information about Nora’s House, go to 

www.norashome.ca.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


